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10th March 2022 

 
 
Book Fair  
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
We will be hosting a Book Fair on Thursday 17th March and Friday 18th March. 
There will be a wide variety of books at reasonable prices for the children to 
purchase. Each class will visit the Book Fair during the two days and if you wish, the 
children can bring money in the envelopes provided in order to buy a book. 
 
There will be a limited number of adults who can visit the fair after school to ensure 
we continue to keep our community has safe as possible so we kindly request that 
the children are encouraged to be independent, depending on their age, and bring 
their money to buy a book during the day of their visit to the book fayre, this will be 
texted to you when the timetable is finalised.   

 
If adults want to visit, if would be really helpful if you could let us know who will be 
attending by completing this online form https://forms.office.com/r/BuSc8CqqTs, or 
scan the QR Code at the bottom of this letter. Please note we can only allow 30 
adults (plus their children) in at any one time - once this has been reached, we will 
work on a ‘one family out, one family in’ system, so please be aware that there may 
be a short wait before you can come in. 

 
Although the Book Fair Company does not take the world book day tokens, they do 
provide the children with a free book. The Book Fair also gives the school a 
respectable commission of their profit to buy books for the school.   

 
We hope the children have a wonderful time visiting the book fair.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A. Suchomski 
Assistant Headteacher, DSL and Inclusion Leader 

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Together we care, together we succeed 
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